
Bulletin	Production	Update	
	
	 The	production	of	the	2017	Bulletin’s	remains	on	schedule.	The	first	issue	Vol.	80	No.	1	
featuring	the	Strasburg	Rail	Road	was	distributed	the	first	week	of	June.	The	content	for	No.	2	is	
in	hand	and	being	edited.	I	expect	that	issue	to	be	published	in	late	summer	
(August/September).	The	final	issue	will	be	published	in	November/December	and	I	am	working	
with	several	authors	on	the	content	for	that	issue.	Planning	has	begun	for	four	issues	in	2018	
and	I	am	working	with	several	authors	on	articles	to	fill	those	issues.	
	
	 If	you	or	a	fellow	member	have	any	ideas	for	articles	you	would	like	to	author,	please	
reach	out	to	Jeff	Smith	at	bulletin@nrhs.com.	
	
Jeff	Smith	
Editor,	NRHS	Bulletin	


